
 

 

 

 

 

 

Certificate of Participation 

 
has participated in the session: 

Classroom Conversations: Problems Involving the Number 100 for the (Almost) One 

Hundred Days of Summer 
held on July 13, 2023, from 7:00 – 7:30 p.m. EDT 

 

 

Classroom Resources Manager                       


